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30 April 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

University of Sheffield – Year 10 Experience Day Wednesday 8th July 

2015 

There is no cost for this trip 
 

 

Your son/daughter has been selected to attend a Year 10 Experience Day at the University of Sheffield on 

Wednesday 8th July.   The trip is designed for students who we believe have the potential to thrive at 

university and who may be considering this pathway beyond Post 16.   The day will include a range of 

interactive workshops and students will have the opportunity to talk with current undergraduates on what life 

is like at university.  
 

The trip will require students to be at college at 07.45am to leave at 8.00am, arriving at Sheffield at around 

10.00am. Students will be back to College at 3.10pm. There is no cost to attend the Year 10 Experience Day, 

however pupils will be expected to bring lunch or purchase food at the refectory.  If your child normally receives 

a free school meal they will be provided with a packed lunch on the day. 

 

The trip is on parentpay like all other trips but with a NIL payment, add to your basket and checkout as usual. 

Please give contact telephone number and medical conditions in the box provided. The deadline is Friday 22nd 

May 2015. 

 

If you do not have internet access then please email your reply to jboddy@grobycoll.com with all the details as 

above. You can also email to request your login and password for parentpay.  

 

If you would like to discuss this event in further detail then please do not hesitate to contact us at college or by 

e-mail on ccornelius@grobycoll.com or MRymanTubb@grobycoll.com  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Cathy Cornelius 

 

Mrs C Cornelius 

Assistant Principal 
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